GIFTS TO OUR CHAPTER THAT TEACH
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In 2012 our gift focused on leadership.  In the name of our alumni, we researched, designed, had cast, and gave Exec officers the “emblem of office some of us wore, and all of us remember, from our chapter days.  Each officer will convey his medallion to the next elected officer.

Last year our gift focused on creating a “teaching tool” about our unique, three-house, history.  We gave a custom-developed set of house pictures – each with its unique history.  

Our actives are very proud of these and prominently display them at the chapter house.  

They will continue to instruct our new brothers for many years to come.
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Besides serving our alumni by working for a better chapter, we offer alums direct services.  Besides providing alumni with newsletters, we’ve built and maintain our own alumni web site at http://www.SLOYITBOSALUMS.com.  On this site you will find alumni news, reunion notices, photo album, past newsletters, our history, expanded news of the chapter, and an alumni directory.  
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Before these gifts, we reinstated the EL Speakers Board and program.  Using old photos, we duplicated the “EL Board” and returned this tradition to our chapter.  It had been lost in the late 1990’s.  The most recent, notable, “speaker” and signor of the board was Cal Poly’s President Armstrong in February 2012.

Unlike ACB which receives rents from the chapter house, your all-volunteer Alumni Association is 100% dependant on alumni giving to cover our costs.

